
 

 

Good morning, 

The Office of Regulations recently launched a web form to replace the email address 
(CFPB_RegInquiries @cfpb.gov) that industry and other stakeholders were using to 
submit their questions on Bureau regulations. Going forward, these questions should be 
submitted using the form, located on our website at 
https://reginquiries.consumerfinance.gov. 

Thank you, 

CFPB Regulatory Implementation Team 
Consumer Financial Protection Bureau 
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